
From: Heidi Abegg
To: CELA
Subject: Extension request
Date: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 9:22:44 AM
Importance: High

March 31, 2020
 
MUR 7706
 
Due to challenges associated with the COVID-19 pandemic, I am requesting an additional week from
April 1, 2020 to April 8, 2020.
 
Sincerely,
Heidi K. Abegg
Senior Counsel 
Webster, Chamberlain & Bean, LLP 
1747 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. 
Suite 1000 
Washington, D.C. 20006 
Tel: 202-785-9500 
Fax: 202-835-0243 
Email: habegg@wc-b.com 
  
Under applicable U.S. Treasury Regulations we are required to inform you that
any advice contained in this email or any attachment hereto is not intended
or written to be used, and cannot be used, either (i) to avoid penalties
imposed under the Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) for promoting, marketing, or
recommending to another party any tax-related matter addressed herein.
This electronic message transmission contains information from this law firm
which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be
for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or
use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received
this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at +1-
202-785-9500 or by electronic mail at info@wc-b.com immediately.
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